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Matthew Feil, Esquire 
Florida Water Services Corporation 
P.O. Box 609520 

Orlando, FL 32860-9520 


Re: Docket No. 970409-SU: Investigation into the appropriate wastewater rates for the Tropical Isles 
facility of Florida Water Services Corporation in St. Lucie County 

Dear Mr. Feil: 

With regard to the billing analysis filed in the above referenced docket, staff has reviewed Florida 
Water Services' (Florida Water) analysis and compared it to the billing records provided by the City of Fort 
Pierce. When we made this comparison, we noticed that approximately 2 million gallons had been removed 
from the billing analysis and were unable to determine which customers were deleted from the billing records. 
Therefore, we would like for Florida Water to provide a written analysis that explains in better detail which 
customers were removed from the billing records and why these customers were removed. 

Please provide a response by December I, 1997. Ifyou have any questions, please feel free to contact 
me. 

Sincerely, 
~CK 

A,FA ~~ ~pp 
Edith H. Xanders 

CAF Regulatory Analyst 
eMlJ ____ Bureau of Policy Development and w '"":z: 
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